
Dear Olivier Talagrand,

thank you for the acceptance of our manuscript in NPG! We have made the editorial 
changes you requested:

• changed all occurrences of the word “development” to “variation” in the main text 
and in the figure captions

• added an explanation of the acronym “GRD” in the introduction
We thank you again for your efforts and support in the review process.

With kind regards

The authors


